[image: image1.png]



STECS Message on Special Instruction: 

Volume 1, Number 4                                           
         March 2008

Survey Says ____!
To all the South Carolina special instruction providers who completed and returned the Special Instruction FYI survey – Thank you very much!  We greatly appreciate your time, attention and cooperation on this project.  The feedback you sent will help TECS better serve your needs for online information that is accessible, relevant, current, and evidence-based.  

As a way to evaluate provider satisfaction with the Special Instruction FYI feature of the website, TECS sent questionnaires to each special instruction provider listed in the BabyNet System Personnel Credential database.  The survey included items designed to evaluate level of satisfaction with (1) the ease of access to information, (2) appropriateness of information, (3) scope of topics, (4) usefulness in special instruction work, and (5) overall quality of the web feature.  
The results are in!  Data indicate that 85% of special instructors who responded are “satisfied” or “highly satisfied” with the overall quality of Special Instruction FYI.  A report, including data summary charts and discussion of the findings is available on this website: SI FYI Survey Report.  Questions and comments about the report can be addressed to TECS technical assistance specialist, Suzan Albright.
In any endeavor, there is always room for improvement. Evidence from this survey helps inform TECS of how to improve our practice in support of special instruction providers in South Carolina.  In response to comments from special instructors, a number of changes soon will be made to the web feature.  Future plans for Special Instruction FYI include:

· Special tags to help identify new items posted during each month.

· Inclusion of links to web-based information specific to working with families of children who are deaf, blind and deaf/blind.

· More links to handout materials for families.

· Continuation of TECS Messages as an irregularly published series of short briefs on various special instruction topics.

This summer, TECS plans to launch a blog where special instructors can discuss relevant early intervention issues on line.  That feature will permit special instructors to share their knowledge across regional lines with others in the field.  Please join us there! 
